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I have lived on the  banks of the upper Willamette River since 2004.  We use our 

property and river access to share with youth organizations in Tualatin, Wilsonville 

and Tigard.  The limitations and hostility on the river have prevented us from taking 

young kids out to enjoy river that is supposed to be respected and shared by all 


